
Protect public interest research - not corporate 
welfare, organisations tell European Parliament

(27 February 2013) In an open letter sent to Members of the European Parliament 
and Member States of the EU, 20 organisations such as EPSU request that the €10 
billion budget cut foreseen to the EU' 2014-2020 Research budget (called Horizon 
2020) only affect industry subsidies that will mainly go to large multinational 
companies, not public interest research which is vital for Europe's future.
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